
School Improvement Team minutes 
 Monday 10/17/2016 
  
Attendees -Mrs. Lee, Mrs. Klutz, Mr. Snyder, Mrs. Riley, Mrs. Kincaid, Mrs. Potts, Mrs. D. Hasty, 
Mrs. Dunn, Mrs. Aldredge,  Mrs. Guzman. 3 parents.  
 

Mrs. Dunn started meeting, by welcoming  the team  
 
Parent concern Mrs. Burke had a concern about half day and lunch. Peanut allergy. Mrs. 
Aldredge said this has been addressed and the classrooms that have peanut allergies will be 
eating lunch in the lunchroom here on out during early release days.  
 
Teacher want to know why they do not have additional BOP-  
Last year there was concern that the TA’s were being pulled too often and this year there is 
Early Release days this year to allow for grade level planning.  
 
Mrs. Lee suggested to inform the teachers the amount of time that will be provided to plan 
together on early release days.  
 
Teachers are concerned with planning time beginning interrupted Teacher would like the week 
to not have three separate meetings during the week. Then that leaves the grade level only one 
day to plan together.  The teacher, Mrs. Kincaid, would like a schedule from Mrs. Fowler.  
One teacher, Mrs. Riley, suggested  meeting  after school for technology (if the meeting  is only 
15-20 minutes). To allow more time during grade level planning. The teachers stated their time 
is valuable but they feel like they have no time.  
 
 
The team was asked to sign the “School Improvement Plan Approval”  
Mrs. Aldredge spoke about the bonds on November 8th and the election day.  
 
Next meeting date is scheduled for December 5th  
 
Meeting Adjourned  
 
*​Mr. Spencer did not attend the meeting, but remains open to working with teachers for 

solutions to their concerns. 


